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Stacey Harrell, Literacy First Charter Schools school counselor, will serve as the school’s liaison for homeless children and youths.
Under Literacy First Charter School’s enrollment practices, applications of homeless students are processed on an equitable basis as students not experiencing homelessness. All student applications, including homeless student applications, are subject to the lottery and waitlist and all other stipulations of the attendance policy as written in the school’s charter. The registrar, upon learning or suspecting an applicant is homeless, will contact the school’s liaison for homeless students so the liaison can reach out to the student and the student’s parents or guardians to assist in them in completing the application process.
Literacy First Charter School will keep the homeless status of students confidential and will provide all homeless students full access to the entire academic and extra-curricular program and will homeless students will participate in the general education setting except where a 504, IEP, or some other legally binding agreement stipulates otherwise.
In the case of a dispute, homeless students and their families will follow the Uniform Complaint process as outlined in the school’s charter with the exception that they should first contact the school’s liaison for homeless students as an extra layer of support and dispute resolution.
If requested by the parent, guardian, or homeless liaison, the school will arrange for transportation for the homeless student to and from school.
Upon initial identification by the school of homeless status, the school will provide homeless students and their parent(s) or guardian(s) with a copy of their educational rights under the provisions of the Education for Homeless Children and Youths Act.
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